
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 

 

   
 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tena koutou katoa 
         Whanau Support Group Hui 

Next Monday, July 28th 
In the Whare 

From 5.30-7.00pm. 
 
Bring a plate for a shared kai. 

 
Enjoy Te Wiki o Te Reo Maori (Maori Language 
Week) and Taiaha classes for the kapa haka boys 
start this Wednesday, 23rd July, 3.30-5pm at McKillop 
Campus. 
Mauriora 
Eugene Berryman-Kamp 

John Paul College, Rotorua 
Whitworth Road, Rotorua. www.jpc.co.nz Ph: 07 3478 795 Fx: 07 3461 271 

A WEEKLY NEWSLETTER FOR THE JOHN PAUL COLLEGE COMMUNITY 
 Term 3, Issue 23               21st July 2014 

Ma te pono Me te aroha – Through Faith and Love 
2014 School Theme :  ‘Who Dares Wins’    

HOMEWORK CENTRE 
 3.15-5.00pm Mondays & Wednesdays 

Teachers will be available to assist with  
homework & extra tuition 

Mrs M Stokes margaret.stokes@jpc.school.nz  
 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 
Please note that there will be NO 

Homework Centre this Wednesday 23 June 
because of Senior Report Evening. 

  
 

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers 
Kia Ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa, Greetings 
Welcome back to Term 3. I trust you had an enjoyable break with your children, including quality time as a family. 
 
TERM III: GETTING DOWN TO BUSINESS; CRITICAL FOR ACADEMIC SUCCESS (Years 10-13) 
This term is of critical importance to the academic success of your child. They should be focussed on:  

a. Completing the syllabus 
b. Completing all internal assessments  
c. Preparing for external NCEA exams early in Term 4 
d. Attending additional tutorials and Homework Centre if they need more support. 

Deans and the Academic Counsellor will be contacting you if they have any concerns. Please give them your 
full cooperation. 
 
SCHOOL FEES 
Thank you to all parents who continue to pay school fees. They are essential for providing your children with 
the high quality education you have come to expect at John Paul College. 
God bless 
Patrick Walsh  
Principal 
  
 
 
  
 

JPC PTA INVITATION TO NEW PARENTS   
Indications of interest in our very active PTA at the  
enrolment interviews should see us with a strong membership 
this year. Please make contact with Andrea Colby, Chair of  
the JPC PTA, at colby.clan@xtra.co.nz to register your  
interest to join our Helpers List. We would also like to update 
our current Helpers List.  
 
Being a member of the PTA doesn’t require you to attend the meetings, although you are most welcome to, but being 
on the email list we can make contact for those times when we may require a plate for a JPC function, or sponsorship 
for fundraising. 
Andrea Colby - PTA Chair 
 

 

 

http://www.jpc.co.nz/
mailto:margaret.stokes@jpc.school.nz
mailto:colby.clan@xtra.co.nz


          NO PARKING 
Please be considerate of our 
neighbours and DO NOT 
PARK on their front lawns or 
in their drive ways when 
dropping off or picking up 
your child/ren. Thank you 

 
 

Term 3 2014   
July 23rd  Senior Parent/ Teacher Evening 

29th ICAS English BD 
  BOP Squash Yrs 7/8 
  Aquinas Sports Exchange 

30th JPC Science Fair 
31st  JPC Science Fair parent viewing 

August 2/3 NZSS Gymsports CV 
4-6th  Speech NZ Exams TG 
4-8th  Year 10 Retreats (compulsory) 

 5th Y13 Speech Finals 
 6th BOP Badminton Juniors 
  Get To Go Adventure 

7th Aust Maths Comp CL 
 7/8th Police Prep Course 
 8th Y7/8 Tough Guy/Gal 

8/9th  Yr12/13 Production 
 9/10th NZSS Gymsports 
 11th St Johns/SHGC Sports Exch-Hamilton 
 12th ICAS Mathematics 
  BOP Yr 7/8 Rugby 7s 
  BOP Junior Table Tennis 
 14th BOP Senior Basketball 
  Claytarget Team – Thames 
 15/16th Chanel Shield  
 15th BOP Junior Basketball 
 19th Mathsmind 
 20/21 Yr 9 Coastal Care Programme 
 20-26th Preliminary Exams 
 21/22 BOP Science Fair 
 22nd Aquinas Sports Exchange @JPC 
 29th PTA Quiz Night 
September 
 1-5 Winter Tournament Week 
 1-3 Trinity Speech Exams 
 3rd Senior Option Evening 5.30-7.00pm 
 4th Claytarget Team – Tauranga 
  JPC 1st XV vs Cullinane Coll 2pm 
 4/5 Hockey at Otorohanga 
 8-12 AIMS Tournament 
 9th HPV Immunisation 
 11+18+25 Yr 9 Your Choice Health Programme 
 15-19 English Speech Assessments 
 26th Senior Reports Issued 
 26th Last day Term 3 
 27/28th Claytarget Team: Nat Champs Chch 
 
November 
 6th Senior End of Year & Prizegiving 
 10th NCEA Exams commence 
  
 
 
  
 
   

  

an offer 
from macpac 

SHOP AT MACPAC AND SAVE 30% - 
MENTION THAT YOU SUPPORT THE JPC 

MAP PROGRAMME  
and 10% will be donated to the  

JPC Outdoor Programme 
Thank you in anticipation for your support in 
this very worthy programme 

JPC PTA FUND-RAISER    :      
ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS 

Thank you to everyone who has purchased an 
entertainment book this year! 

We have nearly sold all our books and so far raised 
around $500 

WE ONLY HAVE A FEW BOOKS LEFT IN STOCK: 
TO PURCHASE 
follow this link: 

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/1
5s4325 

or Email: teresa_everson@hotmail.com OR  
Cell:  027 307 6075 

Available as a traditional Entertainment™ Book OR the 

new Digital Membership, your Membership gives you 
over $20,000 worth of valuable offers valid through to 1 
June 2015! Both are packed with hundreds of up to 50% 
off and 2-for-1 offers for the best local restaurants, cafés, 
attractions, hotel accommodation, travel and much more! 

20% of your Membership purchase goes towards 
Our Fund-raising! 

 

FOOD BANK COLLECTIONS RESUME 
The Vinnies SVDP Fulfil van and food bank collections resume again this week. 

These collections will continue for another term and two weeks into Term 4. 
Food is delivered to the church weekly. 

Milo, chicken noodle soup and general non perishable foods are needed please. 
 

Thank you to those families who have generously donated to these two worthy causes. 

REMINDER: English Scholarship tutorials 
 

will be recommencing Thursday, 31 July in 
C6 from 3.20pm to 4.30pm. 

https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/15s4325
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/15s4325


 

 

2013 TROPHY 
RECALL 

NOW URGENT 
PLEASE RETURN 

TO MAIN 
RECEPTION  

BY THIS FRIDAY 

 

 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO DYLAN AUSTIN (Year 9) 
who is the 2014 North Island Single Barrel Champion. 
Dylan shot 10/10 at the North Island Secondary 
Schools trapshooting championship held at the 
Waikato Gunclub on July 4th and 5th. 
The next inter-school shoot will be at Thames on 
Thursday 14th August. 

Congratulations to former JPC student Edin 
Whitehead who won D-Photo magazine’s Amateur 
Photographer of the Year Award for 2014 with a 
photograph of a cattle egret flying overhead, taken on a 
trip to South Africa. The editor of D-Photo, Adrian Hatwell, 
commented, “Edin should be especially proud of that 
prestigious title, as competition this year was the fiercest 
we have seen in the awards’ history…culminating in 5783 
images received”.  
Edin’s photograph is on the cover of the August-
September issue of the magazine and she won over 
$3000 in prizes. In 2012 Edin won their Young Wildlife 
Photographer of the Year award. 
 

 

JPC WATERPOLO UNBEATEN IN GOLD COAST 
JPC Senior Girls and Boys Waterpolo Teams 
travelled to the Gold Coast in the second week of the 
holidays. They had a wonderful time there and won all 
their games. They played the top Gold Coast 
Waterpolo teams from Trinity College, each team 
winning by 10 goals. This was a fitting finish for our 
Year 13 students-Ana, Sam, Rosie, Judith, Sophie, 
Hannah and Mason. Many thanks to the parents who 
travelled with the group-Mr and Mrs Bird, Mr 
Piebenga, Mr and Mrs Gimblett, without your support 
and time we could not go on this amazing trip. 
Ali McHugh 

 

HOCKEY NEWS 
Thank you to parents and caregivers for the payment of 
fees. They last day for full payment of the JPC fees 
were during the July holiday break. If automatic 
payments have been organised through Mrs Boyes, that 
is fine.   
Congratulations to Manjot Lall and Lorrin Tiedt, who 
were part of the successful Under 18 Midlands girls’ 
team that won the NHL Under 18 Girls’ Championships 
held in Napier in the first week of the holidays. 
Final costing for the 1st X1 boys’ and girls’ teams for 
their respective tournaments will be complete this week.  
Once again thank you to the parents who have 
assisted with transportation outside of Rotorua. We are 
extremely grateful for giving up your time to support our 
hockey students. 
The draw for the Yr 7/8 competition will be displayed in 
the ERC foyer next to the Sports Co-ordinator’s Office. 
Miss Northey – Teacher in Charge 
E: barb.northey@jpc.school.nz   
 

mailto:barb.northey@jpc.school.nz


 NETBALL DRAW FOR Saturday  26th July 2014 
Collegiate Championship   C Grade         JPC Coll Niner's     *BYE*               
09.30am    
Ct 06    C Grade          JPC Coll A            v   Rep Coll Y 9 & 10 B;ack 
Ct 11    B Grade Sect 1    RGHS Black            v   JPC Coll Platinum 
 
Intermediate Championship  
10:45am 
Ct 09  B Grade Sect  2 Rot Int Y7 Kahurangi      v   JPC Int Y 8                                    
Ct 10  B Grade Sect  2 JPC Int Mustangs           v   Reporoa Int Y7 & 8 Green                       
Ct 12  A Grade Sect  2 JPC Int Dark Horses        v   Rotorua Prim Int Gold                          
Ct 17  B Grade Sect  1 Rot Int Y8 Manaaki          v   JPC Int Mini Magics                            
 
Senior Championship  
9:30:00 AM  Team 1   Team 2   Umpires 
Ct 01  Open Sec     JPC Social                 v WHHS Snr Blue                                  
Ct 02  Open Sec     JPC Wildcats                v Reporoa Coll Devel                             
1.15PM   Team 1   Team 2   Umpires 
Ct 12  Premier 1    JPC Snr A                   v Whaka Mauri                Hinemoa    Wai Xrated  
2.30pm 
Ct 12  Premier 1   Hinemoa                     v Waikite X Rated          JPC Snr A  Whaka Mauri 
Ct 13  A Grade      JPC Snr Devel              v Murupara AS              Ngo Rev    RGHS Gold   
 

2014 CLIMBING NEW ZEALAND NATIONAL SERIES, ROTORUA 28
TH

 - 29
TH

 JUNE 
  

JPC students did well against New Zealand’s strongest climbers. Several JPC climbers  
did exceptionally well, and have now gained impressive and well-deserved New Zealand  
rankings in their age group: 
    RESULTS: 
     
Lead climbing NZ ranking: 
#1 Aiyana Grigsby (Junior Female) 
#2 Callum McLean (Junior Male) 
#3 Matthew Sutherland (Junior Male) 
#3 Matai Lockwood (Under 18 Male) (far right) 
 
Bouldering NZ ranking: 
#1 Callum McLean (Junior Male) (right) 
#3 Aiyana Grigsby (Junior Female) 
 
Other top10 JPC results from the weekend: 
 
 
Lead climbing: 
7th Andre Le Lievre  
7th Danielle Cooper ( U18 Female) 
5th Theresa McLean (U16 Female) 
8th Conrad Booker (U16 Male) 
 
 
Bouldering: 
4th Matthew Sutherland (right) 
5th:Andre Le Lievre (U18 Male) 
6th Conrad Booker (U16 Male) 
 
Most of these climbers will finalise the 2014  
season with the National Championships in  
Christchurch in August. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 
FORMER STUDENTS OF JOHN PAUL COLLEGE GRADUATING FROM VICTORIA UNIVERSITY OF WELLINGTON  
It is with pleasure that we recognise former pupils who have graduated from Victoria University between June 
2013 and May 2014. We join with you in acknowledging and celebrating the students’ wonderful success.  

NAME Degree 

Bates, Sean A. Bachelor of Science 

Bryant, Edward A. Bachelor of Commerce 

Byrnes, James C. Bachelor of Architectural Studies 

Charles, Kerry E. Master of Science 

Eriksen, Brittany K. Graduate Diploma in Teaching (Primary) 

Grant, Amber A. Graduate Diploma in Teaching (Primary) 

Jehly, Catherine K. Master of Information Studies 

Lauren, Carolyn A. Postgraduate Certificate in Nursing Science 

Martelli, Joshua T. Bachelor of Commerce 

McGee, Travis M. Master of Landscape Architecture 

Mortimer, Haley A. Bachelor of Arts 

Mortimer, Haley A. Bachelor of Arts with Honours 

Pryce, Llewelyn R. Bachelor of Arts 

Pryce, Llewelyn R. Bachelor of Laws 

Rogers, Jessica P. Bachelor of Commerce and Administration 

Zareie, Pirooz P. Bachelor of Biomedical Science 

Zareie, Pirooz P. Bachelor of Biomedical Science with Honours 
 

TERM 3 SPORTS CALENDAR 

Date/s Event Location BOP / National 

Sun 27th July NZSS Hillary Challenge Adventure Race Auckland NZ 

Tue 29th July BOP Inter School Squash Tournament (Year 7 & 8) Te Puke BOP 

Tue 29th July Sports Exchange Aquinas Seniors JPC JPC / AQ 

Wed 30th July Waikato/BOP Cross Country Champs Hamilton WaiBOP 

Wed 6th August BOP Badminton Finals Juniors Tauranga BOP 

Wed 6th August Get 2 Go Challenge Adventure Racing Rotorua BOP 

9 - 10th August NZSS GymSport Auckland NZ 

Mon 11th August Sports Exchange Sacred Heart / St Johns Seniors Hamilton JPC/SHC/STJ 

Tue 12th August BOP Table Tennis Junior Championship Tauranga BOP 

Tue 12th August BOP Table Tennis (Yr 7 & 8) Championship Tauranga BOP 

Tue 12th August BOP Rugby 7's Invitational (Year 7 & 8) Rotorua BOP 

Thu 14th August BOP Senior Basketball Championship Tauranga BOP 

Fri 15th August BOP Junior Basketball Championship Rotorua BOP 

Tue 19th August BOP Table Tennis Senior Championship Tauranga BOP 

Wed 20th August BOP Badminton Finals Seniors Tauranga BOP 

Fri 22nd August Sports Exchange Aquinas (Year 7 & 8) JPC JPC / AQ 

Fri 5th Sept MIGS GymSport (Year 7 & 8) Rotorua BOP 

1st - 6th Sept NZSS Winter Tournament Week Various NZ 

 Netball / Football / Hockey / Basketball   

7th - 12th Sept AIMS Tournament Week (Year 7 & 8) Tauranga NZ 

 Water Polo / Football / X Country / Swimming / Rugby 7's / Netball  

Fri 12th Sept Santiago College Sports Tour Group. JPC  

 Boys Football - Rugby - Basketball. Girls Hockey - Volleyball  

 



 

 



 

REMINDER: Year 9 Coastal Care Programme 
will go ahead on Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st August. 



 
WHAT TO DO IF .. .. ..  
Your child is late for school If your child arrives during Form Period 8.35-8.55a.m, report to the Form 
Teacher. If arriving after Form Period (8.55a.m), report directly to the Dean in the Student Reception for a 
Late Pass. A note from the parent/caregiver must be presented.  
 
You know your child will be away  
A note to the Form Teacher is required and a phone call to the Absentee Extn would be appreciated –  
3478 795 extension 8828 Or email absentees@jpc.school.nz  
  
Your child needs to leave during the school day  
A note must be brought to the Student Counter before morning Form Time. A Leave Permission Slip will be 
issued by the Dean on duty and this can be retrieved from the Student Counter prior to signing out. The slip 
must be shown to your Subject Teacher if you are leaving during a class. Your child must sign out and sign 
in at the Student Counter. If your child is out of school without permission, there will be consequences  
 

When writing a note to the school, please include: 
Full name of student, Form Class, Date, Time (if leaving school during the day) 

 
NB: It is a legal requirement that the College knows the whereabouts of your child during school 
hours.  
 

 

AUCKLAND MODEL G8 SUMMIT FOR YEAR 9-13. 
Ever wanted to be the President of the United States? Here at the Auckland Model G8 Summit, that might just be your 
role!  
If you’re unsure about the Model UN, and have never done it before, here is the perfect opportunity for you! It’s made 
for beginners and there is a guarantee that you will be representing a major global player, whether that be a large 
developing country such as China or that of a global superpower such as the United States. Meet a tonne of new 
friends and like-minded people. For those who have been there and done that, this is also an event which offers a 
unique and tantalising twist to the Model UN experience with a social dinner and workshops.  
What: Discuss Global issues representing a G8+5 member state (basically the 13 most important countries in the 
world). 
1) Global Security 
2) Defense and Espionage 
3) Public Health 
4) Environment and Agriculture 
5) Energy 
6) Homeland Security 
 
When:   
August 23rd, 2014 8:30 AM   through   August 24th, 2014 5:00 PM 
 
Where:  
Owen G Glenn Building 
12 Grafton Road 
Auckland, 1010 
New Zealand 
 
Event Fee 
Attending Social Dinner $ 60.00 
Unable to Attend Social Dinner $ 45.00 
 
Apply Now: http://unyouth.org.nz/civicrm/event/info?reset=1&id=198 
Facebook Event Page: https://www.facebook.com/events/1493501364200278/?fref=ts 
 
If you are still unsure about this event and would like more information from someone at JPC, contact Ruiteng Liu, your 
Prefect and UN High School Ambassador at ruitengliu97@gmail.com 
I am more than happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have.  
 

"Registrations close on the 2nd of August" 
 
 

 

mailto:absentees@jpc.school.nz
http://unyouth.org.nz/civicrm/event/info?reset=1&id=198
https://www.facebook.com/events/1493501364200278/?fref=ts
mailto:ruitengliu97@gmail.com
https://pbs.twimg.com/profile_images/1217102735/flag.jpg


The Laramie Project    
The most performed play in America today. A must see and only three performances. Get your tickets 
immediately from John Paul College. Opening Friday night, Saturday matinee and Saturday night. 
The Laramie Project is a critical piece of theatre highlighting the faults in our culture. The John Paul College Senior 
Drama class has taken this project on with sincerity and commitment. The Laramie Project is a documentary-style play 
written by Moisés Kaufmann in 2000 that analyses the death of Matthew Shepard.  
Although the themes are adult, society as a whole would benefit from seeing this well written play. The play draws on 
hundreds of interviews conducted by the theatre company with inhabitants of the town, company members' own journal 
entries, and published news reports.  
 
Mathew’s murder has become a rallying cry by those who embrace so-called "hate crimes" legislation. In October 
2009, the United States Congress passed the Matthew Shepard and James Byrd Jnr. Hate Crimes Prevention Act 
(commonly known as the “Matthew Shepard Act”)  
 
On 28 October 2009, President Obama signed the legislation into law. 
 
The Laramie Project is the chronicle of the life of the town of Laramie, Wyoming a year after the murder of Matthew 
Shepard.   

 
 



 

THE SHIP FOR WORLD LEADERS 
Kia ora! 
So, last year I was selected to represent Aotearoa/ New Zealand on the Ship for World Youth Programme hosted and 
fully funded by the government of Japan. It was a great privilege to be a part of such an amazing programme, 
bringing together over 200 young leaders from around the world to share ideas, learn from each other and make 
lifelong friendships. 
  
This is an opportunity of a lifetime and for almost all ex-participants its a life changing event. Since completing the 
programme, I now have a worldwide network and have travelled to Peru, Chile, Rapa Nui (Easter Island), Hawaii, 
Vanuatu, Melbourne and due to fly out to Turkey & Egypt end of August to hang out with them J. This programme 
delivers a number of leadership workshops and the chance to learn about other cultures from around the globe. 
  
Applications are now open for the 2015 programme, they are looking for 9 awesome, passionate, fun and 
inspirational people to represent NZ – YOU or YOUNG PEOPLE YOU KNOW! 
  
Here’s a little blurb and the link to the application: 
  
The Ship for World Leaders 
The Ship for World Youth Leaders is a unique international youth exchange programme funded by the Government of 
Japan. The Ministry of Youth Development is seeking young New Zealanders between 18-30 years of age to apply 
for nine funded places on the programme.  
 
Applications are also invited from New Zealanders between 30-39 years of age to apply to be the National Leader for 
New Zealand.  
 
For more information: http://www.myd.govt.nz/news/2014/ship-for-world-youth-leaders.html 
  
Please support young people to apply, even if they are unsure – its good practice to encourage youth to seize these 
types of opportunities helping them to understand their unlimited potential. 
  
Happy to help or talk with anyone that may be interested. 
  
Tireni Ratema 
Student Pathway Advisor 
Directorate of Partnerships & Planning – Te Aro Whakahoa Whakatakato Whakaaro 
Phone 07 346 8858  Mobile 021 277 7360  Email: tireni.ratema@waiariki.ac.nz 
 

TRADES APPRENTICESHIPS 
Carpentry, Concrete, Plastering, Interior Systems, 
Tiling, Plastering, Bricklaying, Painting, Flooring, 
Joinery... 
 
The construction industry is actively recruiting 
apprentices, particularly females, so if your child is 
keen on gaining a trade apprenticeship tell them to 
register now at the Careers office or Gateway 
office to meet and speak with Craig Gulliver from 
the Construction Training Organisation. The 
presentation will take place during Period 2 in C16 
on Tuesday 29th July. 

The University of Otago will be holding a Law Career Function on Monday the 11th August 2-
3pm at Rotorua Boys High School.  
The Structure of the Otago Law degree and the career opportunities the degree offers will be 
explained. These career opportunities are not limited to legal practice but range widely from 
business, through government departments to working for international organisations. Practical 
examples of how the law is taught will be a major feature of the session. 
If your child is in Year 12 or 13 and is interested in attending please register at the Careers Office. 

http://www.myd.govt.nz/news/2014/ship-for-world-youth-leaders.html
tel:07%20346%208858
tel:021%20277%207360
mailto:tireni.ratema@waiariki.ac.nz


 
CAREERS NEWSLETTER  
 
QUEENSTOWN RESORT COLLEGE 
Spaces for Sep/Oct Careers Week are filling up fast, so if you are a student who would benefit from a visit to see their 
facilities, accommodation and meet there team, please feel free to contact Queenstown Resort College or visit their 
career week page on the website. http://www.queenstownresortcollege.com/career-week 

##################################################### 
 

QUEENSTOWN RESORT COLLEGE  
….is yet again pleased to announce the launch of our 2015 National Scholarship. 
Last year saw an impressive amount of keen applicants from all over New Zealand, who all displayed outstanding 
achievements and experience in a variety of creative applications. 
Our scholarship panel of both industry professionals and QRC senior staff, appointed Lachlan Franklin from 
Lindisfarne College, as our Hospitality Management winner, and Jessie Novak, from Hillcrest High School, our 
Adventure Tourism Management winner.  
We are again searching for those students, who will not only represent QRC, but the Hospitality and Tourism 
industries with a standard of excellence.  
We welcome applications from anyone who hopes to make a career within these rapidly expanding industries. 
Attached are the Scholarship Application Form and QRC Guide to Admissions for your convenience. All other 
Scholarship information can be found on our website  
http://www.queenstownresortcollege.com/courses/future-students/scholarships/ 

##################################################### 
 

UNIVERSITY OF OTAGO 
The University of Otago will be holding a Law Career Function on Monday the 11th August 2-3pm at Rotorua Boys 
High School.  
The Structure of the Otago Law degree and the career opportunities the degree offers will be explained. These career 
opportunities are not limited to legal practice but range widely from business, through government departments to 
working for international organisations. Practical examples of how the law is taught will be a major feature of the 
session. 
If you are in Year 12 or 13 and are interested in attending please register at the Careers Office. 

##################################################### 
 
UNIVERSITY OF AUCKLAND 
The University of Auckland – Faculty of Education will be holding information sessions.  

Tauranga on Tuesday the 5th August at the Hotel Armitage, 9 Willow Street Tauranga, 5.30-7pm 
Register: www.infosessiontauranga.eventbrite.co.nz 

 
Hamilton on Wednesday 6th August at the Novotel Tainui Hotel, 7 Alma Street Hamilton, 5.30-7pm 

Register: www.infosessionhamilton.eventbrite.co.nz 
##################################################### 

 
NEW ZEALAND COLLEGE OF CHIROPRACTIC 
The New Zealand College of Chiropractic will be holding a Career talk on Wednesday the 13th August at 7pm at 
Funnell Family Chiropractic, 1360 Eruera Street. Register your interest:  09 526 6780 or email 
admissions@nzchiro.co.nz 

##################################################### 
 

TE ARAWA AWARDS 
Nominations are open for the 2014 Te Arawa Awards until August 1st 4:00pm. 
 
Nomination forms can be found on the following link, or on our new website www.arawanation.com on the 
rangatahi/events page. https://adobeformscentral.com/?f=lTeUg3hqRQQGHDlgX7KJaw 
Application forms can only be filled out electronically, hardcopy forms will not be considered (sorry for the 
inconvenience) 
 
Although the Awards are not for rangatahi alone, we would like to encourage as many Te Arawa rangatahi as we can 
to nominate themselves or others to be celebrated by their iwi. 

##################################################### 
 
VICTORIA UNIVERSITY OF WELLINGTON  
Victoria University will be holding its open day on Friday 29th August.  The University will also be opening their Halls of 
Residence on Thursday 28 August. These will be open between 1 and 5pm for students and their parents to look 
around.  Students will need to make their own travel arrangements for this day.  
 

http://www.queenstownresortcollege.com/courses/future-students/scholarships/
http://www.infosessiontauranga.eventbrite.co.nz/
http://www.infosessionhamilton.eventbrite.co.nz/
mailto:admissions@nzchiro.co.nz
http://www.arawanation.com/
https://adobeformscentral.com/?f=lTeUg3hqRQQGHDlgX7KJaw


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CAREERS NEWSLETTER  (CONTINUED): 
 
WINTEC 
Applications for Halls of Residence at Wintec Student Village are now open for 2015. 
Application forms are available at: http://www.witec.ac.nz/accommodation/village/SitePages/applications.aspx the 
closing date for applications is 5pm, Friday 31st October 2014 
If students are interested in a tour of the village you can make an appointment by calling 07 834 9224 or emailing 
studentvillage@wintec.ac. 

##################################################### 
 
UNIVERSITY OF WAIKATO  
Sir Edmund Hilary Scholarship application forms are now available at www.waikato.ac.nz/scholarships  Applications 
close on the 1st of October 2014. 
 
This are prestigious scholarships which along with financial support, provides support for students to achieve a high 
academic standard in a programme of study at the University of Waikato, excellence in their sporting code, creative or 
performing arts, and provides a tailored leadership and personal development programme. 

##################################################### 
 
GOLDEN JUBILEE SCHOOL LEAVERS SCHOLARSHIPS 
These scholarships will be awarded to school leavers intending to study at the University of Waikato in 2015, and will 
be awarded on the basis of academic, excellence, leadership potential and community citizenship. 
Eligible applications must have achieved NCEA Level 2 Certificate with Merit or Excellence. 
Applications are open until the 1st September 2014. 

##################################################### 
 
AUT  
AUT Scholarships are now open online and close on the Monday 1st September. Go to www.aut.ac.nz/scholarships 
AUT’s Significant Student Scholarship Awards are available nationally and the application forms are available for 
down load. 
 

For more information on the above, contact Sheryl Hewitson, Careers Advisor, on 3478 795 extn 8823 or 
email Sheryl.hewitson@jpc.school.nz  

TWEENS & TEENS TOOLBOX COURSE (12+ Years) Night  & Day Courses. 
We will show you that although these years may be challenging,  

they can actually be some of the best years of your life – and theirs!  Six week courses. 
Day Course 

Starts 9.30 am to 11.30 am  Thursday 14 August 2014  St John’s Church Cnr Victoria & Ranolf Streets Central Rotorua 
Night Course. 

Starts 7.30 pm to 9.30 pm Thursday 14 August 2014 Stand the Children’s Village, Tarawera Road, Lynmore, Rotorua 
Contact: Dee Horne, The Parenting Place coordinator Rotorua,  

Rotorua@theparentingplace.com 
07 345 5447 or 027 6139067 

 

http://www.witec.ac.nz/accommodation/village/SitePages/applications.aspx
mailto:studentvillage@wintec.ac
http://www.waikato.ac.nz/scholarships
http://www.aut.ac.nz/scholarships
mailto:Sheryl.hewitson@jpc.school.nz
mailto:Rotorua@theparentingplace.com


                                                                  

PLUGZ 4 LUGZ 
Grade 5 custom made hearing protection 

MADE ON THE SPOT 
Comfortable* Reusable* Reliable* Waterproof  
    Work, Play, Sleep and Swim 
In your very own Grade 5 earplugs 
         Grant Rowles, Rotorua 
          (07) 348 0908 / or 027 275 6848 
          www.earmold.com.au for more info 
“Hear today, gone tomorrow without  
        adequate hearing protection”  
 

 

an offer 
from macpac 

SHOP AT MACPAC AND SAVE 30% - 
MENTION THAT YOU SUPPORT THE JPC 

MAP PROGRAMME  
and 10% will be donated to the  

JPC Outdoor Programme 
Thank you in anticipation for your support in 

this very worthy programme 

  

ACC PHYSIOTHERAPY TREATMENT 
at NO CHARGE to the client. 

NO GP Referral required, just come to us directly. 
Open Late – Tuesdays and Thursdays 

For an appointment:  

Ph: QE Health (07) 349 5254  
Cnr Fenton & Whakaue Streets 

 

 
 

NO ACC SURCHARGE ON XRAYS 
• CT     • MRI  
• Screening and Vascular Ultrasound                                                                                             
• General Musculoskeletal              
• Intervention Procedures and Echocardiography      
• All Maternity Ultrasounds 
• Ultrasound Guided Biopsies           ACC/Private and  
• Ultrasounds                                     Insurance Funded 
• (Immigration CXRs)  
We are also pleased to be the first to offer 4D scanning in the 

Rotorua area. 
Bringing patient care and imaging technology together 

X-rays – No appointment necessary. 
For all other services call us to make an appointment. 

 

Central Health 1181, Crnr Amohia & Haupapa 
Streets Ph 07 343 7468 

www.mokoiaradiology.co.nz 

  

 

 

 

 

REACH 850 EMAIL ADDRESSES ON OUR DATABASE 
Contact sue.rowles@jpc.school.nz in the first instance, then an invoice will be issued by the JPC PTA. 

 

 

 

Is your teen confused about the future? Using various 

psychometric tools, , Matrix Resources compile a detailed 

report based on the outcomes of these assessments to aid in 

both Career choice, Subject selection and an ideal 

approach to study.  Ideal for year 10 onwards. Cost 

$250.00 + GST.  To find out more contact Kate Hudson 

(Bus Psych, AAMINZ), Organisational Development 

Consultant  

matrix.kate@gmail.com      www.matrixresources.co.nz 

 

mailto:sue.rowles@jpc.school.nz
mailto:matrix.kate@gmail.com
http://www.matrixresources.co.nz/

